
March 9, 2021 
 

   TO:  Lincoln Parish Police Jury 
 
FROM:  The Public Works Committee 
 
SUBJECT: Committee Report 
 
The Public Works Committee of the Lincoln Parish Police Jury met at the Lincoln Parish Library 
Events Center, Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. Present were:  Matt Pullin, Chair, Theresa 
Wyatt, T.J. Cranford, Logan Hunt, and Glenn Scriber. 
 
Matt Pullin called the meeting to order and delivered the invocation. 
 
Glenn Scriber offered a motion, seconded by Logan Hunt, to approve the agenda as presented. 
The motion carried with the following votes: 
 
YEAS: Wyatt, Cranford, Hunt, Scriber, and Pullin 
 
First item on the agenda was a presentation on a preliminary plat for the Roberson property on 
Pea Ridge Road. Mr. Ron Hasty, Engineer for RCH, Co. and the owner of the property, Mr. 
Roberson, were present. Mr. Hasty stated that Mr. Roberson purchased 23 ½ acres of land that 
will be divided into seven estate lots. After further discussion, no action was taken. 
 
The next item on the agenda was to consider permission to advertise for bids for bridge 
replacement for Eaves Road and Walnut Creek Road. Doug Postel, Parish Administrator, stated 
that the bridge replacements were a part of the Capital Improvement Program. Theresa Wyatt 
offered a motion, seconded by Logan Hunt, to recommend authorization of the Administrator to 
advertise for bids for bridge replacement for Eaves Road and Walnut Creek Road. The motion 
carried with the following votes: 
 
YEAS: Wyatt, Cranford, Hunt, Scriber, and Pullin 
 
The final item under new business was to authorize the Administrator to negotiate a contract for 
engineering and design services related to asphaltic concrete overlays for the FY 2021 Capital 
Improvement Program. Mr. Postel recommended working with Shuler Consulting Company to 
negotiate contract for the desired services. Theresa Wyatt offered a motion, seconded by Glenn 
Scriber, to recommend authorization of the Administrator to negotiate contract for engineering 
and design services related to asphaltic concrete overlays for the FY 2021 Capital Improvement 
Program. The motion carried with the following votes: 
 
YEAS: Wyatt, Cranford, Hunt, Scriber, and Pullin 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
                                                         
Doug Postel                   Matt Pullin   
Parish Administrator              Chair   


